
Cherry Hill American Little League 

Home of the 1983, 1986, 1989 

NJ Little League State Champions 

 

 

2021 NJ State Little League Championship Tournament 

Program Ad Application 
 

Cherry Hill American Little League is the proud host of the 2021 Joe Graziano New Jersey Little League State 

Championship Tournament to be held July 29 - August 2. The opportunity to host this prestigious event only 

comes around every 20+ years and we are honored to have been selected to showcase our Little League and 

the Cherry Hill community during our 65th Anniversary. 

We are reaching out to the community to support this distinguished event by advertising in our Commemorative 

Program, which will be distribributed to Little League teams, families, members, Cherry Hill community members, 

and vistors from throughout New Jersey. In addition to appearing in our program, sponsors will be recognized 

on our website and social media.  

 

Don’t miss this opportunity to reach a new audience by being included in our Championship Program! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:             

DBA:             

Address:            

Phone:             

Email:             

Please email digital copy-ready art to Carin Lehman at carin626@comcast.net by 7/18/2021 

 

 

 

 

Questions?  Contact Carin Lehman, Marketing and PR Manager, at 609-610-0787 

Inside front or inside back cover $500  

Full page ad $350 

Half page ad $200 

1/4 page ad $125 

 

 

Please mail checks to: 

Cherry Hill American Little League 

PO Box 2532 

Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 
 

 


